
 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Northfield Housing & Redevelopment Authority (HRA) 

will conduct a public hearing in the Council Chambers at the Northfield City Hall, 801 

Washington Street, Northfield, MN, on Monday, May 16, 2016, beginning on or after 5:00 p.m. 

to consider public input regarding the sale of real property owned by the HRA located at 517 

Washington Street.  The City has received a request to purchase a 14 foot strip of land from the 

neighboring property owner at 209 E 6th Street. Minnesota State Statute 469.029 provides any 

such sale may be made without public bidding but only after a public hearing.  Public comments 

relating to the sale of public land are welcome, and may be given in writing prior to the hearing 

or verbally at the hearing.   More information can be obtained by contacting Janine Atchison, 

Housing Coordinator, at 507-645-3047 or at janine.atchison@ci.northfield.mn.us. 

 

 


